From: Clint Zane

To: Robert Humphrey; Matt Dornfeld
Cc: John Danial; Steve Magner
Subject: 233 Maryland Ave
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Robert / Matt,

Just got off the phone with PO John who is a bit concerned as his VB annual fee renewal date
approaches on 11/15. His father who has been helping him with this has had some health issues
which has slowed thi progress some. He is hoping for some grace on the fee deadline as he
approaches the end of his project.

This was a fire home and was fully gutted. He is on the home stretch with this one and has made
great progress for a young and new contractor. He is saying that he believes he can have it done in
about 2 months. On my end | have inspected everything except for the final inspection. John has
been great to work with and | told him that | would relay the status of this project to you guys for
consideration.

Blessings,
Clint Zane
Code Compliance Officer
Building Inspector
Department of Safety and Inspections

375 Jackson Street, Suite 300
Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9029

C: 651-248-3860
Clint.Zane@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

DSIl’s Mission: “To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public
health and safety for all.”
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